From: Tim Sawyer <tzsawyer@mullengr.com>

Sent: Friday, December 07, 2012 3:38 PM

To: Mohammad Habib

Cc: "Elizabeth Spainhour®; MullEngr@aol.com

Subject: WAUG-LP - STA application - BSTA 20121206AED - Specified
power

Mr. Habib (FCC)
Mohammad,

In further response to your inquiry today - please consider this email an
additional amendment
to the requested STA.

Based upon our telephone conversation - you have indicated that a
specified ERP must be
provided (not a maximum not to exceed value).

The proposed STA should be amended to specify an ERP of 15 watts (0.015
kwW). We

understand that if the station is capable of increasing its Effective
Radiated Power (ERP) at a

later date an additional STA will be required. The "out of channel
emission mask'™ for the

proposed STA for WAUG-LP (digital channel 8) is "Simple”

Please associate this email amendment with the STA request. BSTA
20121206AED

Thank you,

Timothy Z. Sawyer, Consulting Engineer
Mullaney Engineering, Inc.

202-642-2130 Direct Line (Tim Sawyer)
301-921-0115 General Office (Jack Mullaney)



